
29/07/2020 

MS Viktorija McDonell 
17 / 28 McDonald ST 
Freshwater NSW 2096 
vix1321@yahoo.com.au 

RE: DA2020/0661 - 7356 / 1167221 Huston Parade NORTH CURL CURL NSW 2099

I would like to state my strong objection to the proposed mobile phone tower on the Abbott 
Road Sports Field, adjacent to the newly rehabilitated and replanted northern bank of the Curl 
Curl Lagoon, which was funded by a State Government grant. 
This area is constantly used by local sports groups, school and community groups for sport 
and passive recreation. The North Curl Curl Public School is only a few hundred meters away, 
as is a general residential area.
This area is also part of highly valued green space, which was highly used and appreciated, 
and continues to be so during these Covid 19 uncertain times. So many people were using the 
park for their walking, exercise and fresh air during the recent lockdowns. A large unsightly 
mobile phone tower has no place in this green space. Quite apart from the obvious visual 
pollution is the consideration of of the health implications.
This is not the place for this mobile phone tower and associated structures.
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